

OCTOBER TEST

Vocabulary

1 Complete the sentences with the correct CRIME or CRIMINAL.



- 1 When the police caught the _____ at the airport, he was carrying a suitcase full of cigarettes and wanted to enter them into the country illegally.
- 2 The _____ killed several people before he was caught and sent to prison.
- 3 After the earthquake, _____ took things from supermarkets without paying for them.
- 4 The shop manager caught the Hollywood actress _____ in an expensive clothes shop.
- 5 The two _____ caused damage to the building by throwing paint all over the walls.
- 6 The police believe that an _____ set fire at the school last weekend.
- 7 The _____ stole the woman's handbag from her when she was walking across the avenue.
- 8 The _____ was caught with 5 kg of drugs in his car.

Grammar

2 Rewrite the direct speech as reported speech.



- 1 'I haven't seen anything unusual this morning.' Tom said.

- 2 'We arrested the suspect a week ago.' The police officer said.

- 3 'The police need more witnesses to contact them.'

- 4 'I'm climbing on the window at this moment.' The child said.

- 5 'The mugger attacked me outside the restaurant, just after midnight.' Sally said.

- 6 'We can't stay at the prison forever.' The criminals said.

- 7 'I will wait for the detective and the police.' Susan said.

Reading Comprehension

3 Read the text. Then answer the questions

On November 2018, at Portland airport, a man wearing a suit and a raincoat bought a ticket for the evening flight to Seattle. He checked in and got on the plane. The name on the ticket said Dan Cooper, but that wasn't his real name. He changed it as he was an experienced criminal.

While he was flying, he gave a note to the flight attendant. The note said that he had a bomb in his suitcase. He also told her that when he arrived in Seattle he wanted \$1 million dollars and the plane to run away. Cooper said he wouldn't kill any passenger if they didn't cause any problem. People on the plane were terrified thinking that they would probably die there.

When they got to Seattle, After he had received the money he asked for, he let the passengers free and flew the plane away to an unknown destination. Nobody knew anything from him after that terrible situation on the plane. He could escape with the money and a plane.



1. When did the man buy the ticket to Seattle?

2. What was the man wearing when he took the plane?

3. Why did he have a false name on the ticket?

4. What did he want to steal on the plane?

5. How did all the passengers feel when they knew about the bomb?

6. Did the police arrest him?
